
 
 
 

This program is made possible with funding from the Lead Poisoning Prevention Fund, State of Maine 
 

 

 

 
 

           Now, NO COST
 

 to you, you can find out! 

64% of homes in Cumberland County were built before 1978, which means they could 
contain harmful levels of lead paint and dust. 

 

 

 

 

The City of Portland, in partnership with your local 
Healthy Maine Partnerships, is providing FREE lead dust 
wipe sampling, along with free visual lead inspections 
and education for both you and your tenants on how to 

prevent lead poisoning in your apartment buildings. 

 

For more information on this free program, 
please contact Deb Kasik at (207) 604-2581 
for participation details*. 
*Eligible properties must have been constructed before 1950 to qualify for this free offer. 

LANDLORDS: 
Is your apartment building lead safe? 

Isn’t it time you considered reducing 
you and your tenants’ risk to lead 
poisoning, as well as your liability 

concerning this serious health issue? 

 No cost. 

No identification. 

No income limits. 

Free info on how 
to manage 
hazards. 

Info on how to talk 
to your tenants 
about preventing 
lead poisoning. 

■ No cost ■ Free copy of results ■ Free identification and management of lead hazards ■       
■ Educational materials for your tenants on how to prevent lead poisoning ■ 

■ Information on a forgivable loan program to assist with lead abatement in your building ■  
 

FREE 
membership to 

Greater Portland 
Landlord 

Association! 


